Positive Behaviour for Learning





I am Safe - I keep my hands, feet and objects off

This fortnight our focus has been, *I am Safe – I keep my hands, feet and objects off*. At The Willows we know all families want their children to be safe and responsible when learning and playing at school.

Across the school during PBL lessons, Year Level Parades and with Senior and Junior classes during on-line Parades with Mrs McCullough, all students have discussed what it means to be safe and how it is part of our school expectations. The students have made lists, drawn pictures and had discussions about different ways we show responsibility. Below are the gentle hands that 4NOS made to symbolise keeping your hands to yourself and remaining safe at school.



Crazy Hat Day - Thursday 17 September 2020

The Student Council members have been working hard on a variety of projects to engage students, raise money for Ronald McDonald House and make a difference in our school community.



The Student Council team is excited to announce that on Thursday 17
September the school is holding a 'Crazy Hat Day'. Everyone is invited to create a crazy hat to wear at school. Students must bring their normal sun safe school hat to wear for outside activities. If your child wishes to participate by wearing a crazy hat, please bring a gold coin donation. All funds raised are going to Ronald McDonald House.

There are also competitions for the P-2 and 3-6 year levels. The students from Prep to Year 2 can draw a crazy hat and the Year 3 to 6 students can write a short story about a crazy hat. Entries to these competitions are due on Monday 14 September.

Positive Behaviour for Learning – 75 Stars in Week 10

In week 10 our students who have gained 75 stars or more on their Star Chart, will be celebrating by participating in fun activities with their class. Every student is well on the way to achieving this goal. Students will be participating in activities such as; Board games, classroom activities, outside games, obstacle courses and computer time. We always look forward to acknowledging our students during these rewards.

No Major Rewards

It is a busy week 10, as the No Major rewards will also take place. Students who have shown excellent behaviour throughout the term will participate in movie and popcorn, Under 8's fun or a Teddy Bear's Picnic. We are very proud of all the students who are going to participate in these awesome rewards.